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(352) 737-9704
stanton.c4operations@gmail.com
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Landt
Attorney at Law
Tel: (352) 368-2242

230 NE 25th Ave, Suite 200, 
Ocala FL 34470

Parishoner

Contact me today to learn more:

Jim Spinelli CLU FIC 
General Agent
352-873-9417

Joseph-GA.Spinelli@kofc.org
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Discover the Catholic Difference

Contact me today to learn 
more about our products

Rely on the Knights of Columbus to help protect your family’s future.

A name you know and trust. 
An organization you can believe in.

© Knights of Columbus, 1 Columbus Plaza. New Haven CT 06510
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BLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCHBLESSED TRINITY CATHOLIC CHURCH

ADDRESS:ADDRESS:
5 SE 17th Street
Ocala, FL 34471

PHONE:PHONE:
352.629.8092

FAX:FAX:
352.351.8872

EMAIL:EMAIL:
mail@blessedtrinity.org

WEBSITE:WEBSITE:
www.blessedtrinity.org

SICK CALLS:SICK CALLS:
352.629.8092

352.207.5835
(Emergency Pager)

MISSION:MISSION:
CHRIST THE KINGCHRIST THE KING
14045 N US HWY 301
Citra, FL 32113

352.595.5605

LA GUADALUPANALA GUADALUPANA
11153 West HWY 40
Ocala, FL 34482

352.291.2965

SCRIP
AVAILABLE
FOR THESE 
VENDORS

FOLLOW 
US ON 

FACEBOOK

PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092PARISH OFFICE - 352.629.8092
Pastor Pastor Father Patrick J. Sheedy x3209

Associate Pastors Associate Pastors Father Zbigniew Stradomski x3227
 Father Titus Kachinda x3219

In Residence In Residence Father Joseph Maniangat 595.5605

Deacons Deacons Heriberto Berrios, James Maubach, Stephen Floyd, 
 Rodulfo Reverol, and Jose A. (Chepe) Perez

Sisters Sisters Immaculate Heart of Mary Reparatix 867.9860
 Misioneras Catequistas 622.4500

MASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITYMASS SCHEDULE AT BLESSED TRINITY MASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHESMASS SCHEDULE AT OUR MISSION CHURCHES

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm

Sunday 7:10 am, 8:45 am, 11:00 am
 1:00pm Spanish, 5:00 pm Life Teen

DAILYDAILY
Mon-Fri 7:10 am and 5:30 pm

Wednesday 8:15 am (follows school schedule)

Thursday 6:30 pm (Spanish)

Saturday 8:00am

Reconciliation  Reconciliation  Saturday 2:45-3:30 pmSaturday 2:45-3:30 pm
  5:00-5:30pm  5:00-5:30pm

WEEKENDWEEKEND
Saturday 7:00 pm at Christ the King (Spanish)

Sunday 10:15 am at Christ the King
 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

DAILYDAILY
Tuesday 7:00pm at La Guadalupana (Spanish)

Wednesday 4:00 pm at Christ the King

 4:00 pm at Holy Days of Obligation

May 11, 2025 



 

PPAARRIISSHH  LLIIFFEE  
MMAAYY  1111,,  22002255  ~~  FFOOUURRTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  EEAASSTTEERR  

MMIISSSSIIOONN  SSTTAATTEEMMEENNTT::    Blessed Trinity Catholic Church Stewardship Community recognizes Jesus is Lord.  We believe that  
our Time, Talent and Treasure are gifts from God to be used for the spiritual, educational and social needs of  

our community, the Diocese and the world at large, especially the poor. 

PPaarriisshh  SSttaaffff            662299..88009922  
  

Sr. Juliet Ateenyi  Ministry to Sick  x3211              
   JNakalema@blessedtrinity.org  
Katherine Baker  Business Manager  x3218                    
   kbaker@blessedtrinity.org                                  
Megan Losito  Blessed Trinity School     622.5808   
   mlosito@btschool.org      
Lori Berndt  Elder Care            671.2823                        
   lberndt@blessedtrinity.org 
Jason Halstead  Brother’s Keeper       622.3846        
   jason@bkocala.org 
Lori Moenter  Parish Bookkeeper  x3228                     
   lmoenter@blessedtrinity.org 
Sue Lanier   Stewardship   x3208                 
   slanier@blessedtrinity.org 
Paul Miranda  Plant Manager  804.2415 
   pdminv@yahoo.com 
Sr. Concepta Najjemba Soup Kitchen  789.8139                
   cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
Melinda Gunn  Parish Secretary  x3201 
   mgunn@blessedtrinity.org                                          
Colleen Rabe  Director of Music & Liturgy     x3202                                  
   crabe@blessedtrinity.org                                            
Scott Bolton  Angels in Arms  622.6167                        
   sbolton@btaia.org     

Lydia Ross                 Youth Ministry                        x 3222                                  
   lross@blessedtrinity.org                                                   
Ana Vanegas                  Faith Formation  x3221                         
   avanegas@blessedtrinity.org 

     
TTrriinniittyy  CCaatthhoolliicc  HHiigghh  SScchhooooll   662222..99002255 
Lou Pereira  President               

Tammie Vassou  Principal                                       

NNEEWW  PPAARRIISSHHIIOONNEERRSS  AARREE  WWEELLCCOOMMEE  to stop by the 
Church Office to register Monday through Friday 8:00am 
to 5:00pm or online at www.blessedtrinity.org, click on 
join us. 

BBAAPPTTIISSMM::    We are pleased to help your family prepare for 
the special event of your child’s entrance into our faith 
community.  To help parents and godparents prepare, a 
class (English) is held the 2nd Tuesday of each month at 
7:30pm in the Community Center and in Spanish the 2nd                  
Saturday of each month at 9:00am at Guadalupana.     
Parents and Godparents must attend this class prior to 
scheduling baptism. 

MMAARRRRIIAAGGEESS::    If you are planning to be married at Blessed  
Trinity, your preparation process should begin at least four 
(4) months prior to desired date.  We look forward to 
helping you during your time of engagement and                                     
preparation for the vocation of Christian marriage.  Call 
the Church Office for an appointment with one of our 
priests. 

SSIICCKK  CCAALLLLSS  AANNDD  HHOOSSPPIITTAALL  VVIISSIITTSS::    If you or a family  
member are in a local hospital or homebound and would 
like to receive Communion or Sacrament of the Sick, 
please call the Church Office at 629.8092 or Sister Juliet at 
x3211.  When registering at the hospital, put your name on 
the Catholic List. 

PPAARRIISSHH  AAPPPP::   Download at myparishapp.com or search 
your phone’s app store for myParish

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  BBYY  TTHHEE  BBOOOOKK      
Paul and Barnabas encountered both violent rejection and joyful acceptance of the message that they 

preached. We, too, may meet with mixed reactions when we use our gifts in the service of God. But, the 
Gospel assures us, the reward for those who follow faithfully is eternal life. 

 LIVESTREAMING 
Please be advised that the Mass is being filmed, 
broadcast, and/or videotaped, including audio          
recording.  Your attendance at Mass constitutes your 
consent to these recordings, and to the use of the    
recordings by the church for public communications, 
social media, evangelization, and other business or 
religious purposes.  God bless and thank you for 
attending Mass at Blessed Trinity Catholic Church. 

  

352-259-6553
OCALA OFFICE NOW OPEN
3200 SW 34th Ave, Suite 202A

 Ocala, FL 34474
10973 SE 175th Place, Suite 100,

 Summerfield, FL 34491

Visit at www.skincf.com

ANDREA BROWN
T R A V E L  A D V I S O R

kmvtravel.com/andrea-b

Facebook & Instagram
@enchanting.escapes.by.andrea

andrea.b@kmvtravel.com

Disney Destinations
Universal Parks & Resorts
Cruises
All-Inclusives
And more!

Creating magical memories to last a lifetime

C O M P L I M E N T A R Y  T R A V E L  P L A N N I N G

FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL RECTORY AT 629-8092

ADVERTISE 

HERE!
CALL 

352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 352-629-8092

Power or Pressure Washing
Call or text for estimate

Parishioner
Veteran owned and operated

Ericf@directpressurewashingllc.com

910 E. Silver Springs Blvd, Ocala, FL 34470

(352) 414-4206

Accepting New Patients for 
General Dermatology, 

Mohs Surgery, and Cosmetics

Mary Barber
MD

Rebecca Thornhill 
MD

Carla Bailey
PAC

Cassandra Slavens 
APRN



 

WWOORRSSHHIIPP        
MMAAYY  1111,,  22002255  ~~  FFOOUURRTTHH  SSUUNNDDAAYY  OOFF  EEAASSTTEERR  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                        
PPaarriisshh  BBaakkeerrss  

Thanks to everyone that baked goodies for 
the Uganda bake sale. We appreciate you 

using your time and treasure to help                  
support the Uganda Mission.  

TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  bbeeiinngg  ffaaiitthhffuull                                  
sstteewwaarrddss!!  

 

 

AA  SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  MMOOMMEENNTT              
Jesus, the “Good Shepherd,” makes a promise in today’s Gospel to those who hear his voice and                 
follow him. He promises them eternal life. Amidst all the other voices that clamor for attention in their 
daily lives, the voices that make demands, give advice, seek to persuade or like to gossip, good                   
stewards listen for the Good Shepherd’s voice. The other voices are legion and we do not always                
recognize how contrary they are to the voice of the Good Shephard. Good stewards know that it takes 
a compassionate heart, a habit of prayer, a hunger for the Eucharist and a love of neighbor for them to 
truly hear the voice of the Good Shephard. What might we do in our daily lives to prepare us to more 
authentically hear the voice of the Good Shepherd? 

Throughout the Easter season, our readings have given us glimpses into the life of the newborn Church and the 
bold witness of the early disciples in spreading the Good News of Jesus Christ to all who would listen. 
  
The disciples were the first to live a stewardship way of life, and their example is as relevant today as it was 2,000 
years ago. 
  
In the First Reading, from the Acts of the Apostles, we catch up with Paul and Barnabas in Antioch. While they            
certainly have some success in reaching many people there with the message of salvation, others are downright 
infuriated by their words and send them packing. Yet, we read that “the disciples were filled with joy and the Holy 
Spirit.” Overall, it seems as if Paul and Barnabas had failed in Antioch. But seeing failure has not robbed them of 
their joy. What’s more, they are filled to the brim with the abundant gifts of the Holy Spirit. How is this possible?  
  
It is only possible because Paul and Barnabas saw themselves as nothing more and nothing less than stewards of 
Christ and His Good News. This realization brought them freedom — to offer themselves and their lives to others 
for the sake of the Gospel. The “results” of their efforts were up to God. 
  
This Spirit-filled, joy-filled life is available to us all today. It can be achieved when 
we recognize, as did Paul and Barnabas, that all we have and all we are is a gift 
from God, meant to be shared with others for His glory. Of course, living as God’s 
stewards does not guarantee a life of ease or a life free of sacrifice. Sometimes the 
steward’s life involves challenges, requiring all the strength and love one has to 
give. In the end, there is simply no more satisfying way to live. 

NNeeww  PPaarriisshhiioonneerrss::  

Frank Romero, Patricia Martinez & Erah 

Orlando & Gaby Garcia Quinter 

Angel, Anastacia, Ericson, Nolverto, Yeyson & 
Juana Figueroa Herrera 

BBaappttiissmmss::  

Coleson Tyler Wingate 

Mother’s Day: A Stewardship Reflection 
May 11 is Mother’s Day and what theme is more 
universal than motherhood? We Catholics prize 
that nurturing relationship so highly that we call 
our Church, “Holy Mother,” and we venerate Mary, 
the mother of Jesus, for her pivotal role in the life 
of our Lord and savior. 

Yet, Mother’s Day can bring with it a plethora of 
emotion and memories. Any mother can attest to 
the difficulty and challenge of the task of parenting. 
And mothers come in all shapes and sizes. Some 
mothers are birth mothers, some are adoptive. 
Some mothers are the grandmas or aunts who 
raised us. Some mothers left us far too soon. Some 
mothers are the people we rebelled against; some 
mothers are the women we idolized. Most often, 
our mothers were probably both. It’s a complex 
relationship, this parenting. 

During the month of May, we honor and remember 
not just our own moms, but Mary, the Mother of 
God. We see her as the great symbol of                             
motherhood and as our role model. Let us ask 
Mary’s intercession, so that in our endeavors to be 
good stewards and to raise good stewards, to                 
nurture in the faith those entrusted to us, she 
might come to our assistance and guide us with her 
motherly understanding. And on Mother’s Day, we 
ask Mary to bless all mothers, especially our own.  

First Communion 
We had 144 children make their 1st Communion 
yesterday, Saturday May 10th during three  
Masses. It was a really big day for them and their  
families and friends. We congratulate them. They 
received Jesus for the first time in Holy                        
Communion. They no longer have to come                 
forward with hands crossed for a blessing. They, 
like us, receive the Lord Himself. May they                 
always cherish this blessing. May they all come 
to Mass with their families and always be ready 
to receive Jesus.  

We thank their parents. Your big job is to keep 
the full meaning of Holy Communion alive in 
your child, while they are under your care, at 
least until they are 18 years old. 

We thank all the Catechists. They are: Barbara, 
Butler, Andrea Camisa, Anne Marie Engelgau, 
Ally Ehlers, Kenia Garcia, Kristin Gutierrez, Idette    
Herrera, Carmen Maisonete, Maria Ordonez, Ana 
Osvath, Carmen Prieto, Rachel Ravenhill, Maria 
Restrepo, Lucy VanScooten, Oscal Vergara, Ana 
Milena Weber.  Your mission was and is a most 
important one. What you do and did for these 
little ones should have blessings for eternity. 
Thank you.  
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        Joyful Again, Orlando! 
        Retreat for Widows & Widowers 

        (6 months or more after loss of spouse) 

        May 24-25, 2025 

        San Pedro Spiritual Center, Winter Park 

        Please contact Sharon at 386-717-4452 to            
Register 

PEACE & SOCIAL JUSTICE 
We are selling FAIR TRADE coffee, tea, cocoa, 
and olive oil this weekend after Mass.  
Through FAIR TRADE small scale farmers are 
better able to support their families and stay 
on their land with better income and support 
from their local co-operatives.  As members 
of a democratically run co-operative, framers 
gain control of their own livelihoods and 
make strides together in agriculture quality 
control.  They improve their communities by 
making investments in education, health    
programs, and social services.  Thank you for 
purchasing these products after Mass this 
weekend. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

Grades K-3, June 9-13 
Registration is now OPEN for the 2025 Blessed                 
Trinity Vacation Bible School.  Our theme this 
year is “The Good Samaritan.” It will be held at 
Blessed Trinity from 8:30am to Noon, June 9-13 
in English and Spanish. 

VBS will also be held in Spanish at La                            
Guadalupana on Friday afternoons in June from 
6:30pm-8:00pm and at Christ the King, June 16-
19 from 5:00pm-7:00pm. 

Adult volunteers as well as teenagers are                    
invited to help at all three locations. 

For more information and to register as a                     
volunteer, please contact Ms. Ana Vanegas at 
352.629.8092 or avanegas@blessedtrinity.org. 
Registration forms will be available in church 
and the church office.  

Support Lexi & Jonah’s Mission to              
Uganda! 

Hi! We are Lexi and Jonah Westgate and we are 
preparing to join the BT Uganda Mission Trip and 
are seeking support to help cover the cost of              
airfare and lodging. We are both deeply involved 
in our church community—Lexi is a TC alumna 
and has been playing soccer at Ave Maria                        
University for the past 2 years and Jonah is                     
currently a sophomore at TC. We have both 
served as altar servers, Life Teen members, and 
are on the EDGE Youth Group Core Team. 

Please consider supporting our journey as we 
share God’s love and serve others across the 
world with Father Pat. Every contribution brings 
us one step closer to Uganda! 

We will both be at all the Masses this weekend, 
May 10/11 hoping for your support.  

A Mother’s Lessons on Stewardship 
I can honestly say that I have never found giving a tithe to be a struggle. It is truly a virtue in 
the real sense of the word—a good having (something I can do without even thinking). But in 
all humility, I can say this virtue isn’t mine. It was beat...I mean taught...into me from my                 
earliest years. 
Some of the best lessons in life don’t come from books or conferences or YouTube videos—
they come from moms. My mom isn’t a theologian or a financial advisor. But she has a deep 
faith, a generous heart, and a firm grip on what it means to live stewardship. 
She used to tell me, “Stewardship is 10% - no matter how big or small the job is.” Mowing 
money? 10%. First paycheck from your first real job? 10%. It wasn’t about the size of the gift; it 
was about the habit of giving. She taught me early that everything we have is a gift from God 
and stewardship is just giving Him back a portion of what’s already His.  
Then came her second lesson, which I’ll admit took me a while to fully embrace: “10% before 
taxes.” I remember getting my first real paycheck from a W-2 job and looking with shock at the 
taxes taken out. Trying to reason with her as a teenager, saying, “Shouldn’t it be 10% of what I 
actually take home?” She didn’t flinch. “Then you’re giving your first fruits to the government, 
not to the Lord.“ Touche, Mom. The truth stung a little, but it stuck. God deserves the first and 
the best—not the leftovers.  
The third lesson was about trust. “God will always bless your generosity,” she’d say. “Maybe 
not in money, but in other ways.” She’d point out examples from our own life: as a single 
mom raising two boys on her own, she could not afford to miss work. She had over 25 years of                  
perfect attendance. The blessings could be health, opportunities, or overcoming obstacles. But 
her giving was never transactional: it was relational. It wasn’t about getting rich—it was about 
trusting God’s provision. 
But maybe the most powerful thing she ever taught me was this: after several years of                        
retirement, my mother told me one day, “This was the first year I did not increase my giving.” 
I never knew she did this, but stewardship should always grow. Even if she didn’t get a raise 
that year, she’d increase her giving—sometimes just a little, but always more than the year    
before. “Because God has always been more generous to me,” she’d say.  
And that’s the heart of it, isn’t it? Stewardship isn’t about numbers on a spreadsheet. It’s 
about gratitude. It’s about discipline. And ultimately, it’s about trust in a God who never gets 
outgiven.  
Thanks, Mom.  
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outgiven.  
Thanks, Mom.  
 



Monday, May 12 7:10am      Frank & Evella Rose †
   5:30pm      John Terrone  † 

Tuesday, May 13 7:10am      Semudo Family L/D
   5:30pm      Fr. Duane Raftis  †       

Wed, May 14  7:10am      Helen & Fred  
          Wisneski  †                                  
   8:15am      Patricia & Robert  
          Daly  †  
   5:30pm      Robert Hunt  †  

Thursday, May 15 7:10am      Scott, Gary, Brian & 
          Craig Wicks  †                    
   5:30pm      John Terrone  †  

Friday, May 16 7:10am      John & Ceil             
          Wisneski  †                        
   5:30pm      Richard & Rebecca 
           Rodgers † 

Saturday, May 17 8:00am      Donna Casale †                  
   4:00pm      LuAnn Casale †                  
   6:00pm      Helen, Lathan &           
           Larry Rushing †  

Sunday, May 18 7:10am      Souls in Purgatory 
   8:45am      Mario Lipari  (L) 
   11:00am    Frank Hildner  † 
   1:00pm      Spanish Community                          
   5:00pm      Ron Kapscos † 
   

Please pray for all those who have recently passed away.  

  

 

AADDSS  OOFF  TTHHEE  WWEEEEKK                                                                                                                          

AAuugguussttuuss                                                     
Fine Jewelers                                        
352.957.1847 

AAnnddrreewwssLLeemmeekk                                                                                                                    
Tax Services                                                         

352.351.8833                                        

PPlleeaassee  sseeee  oouurr  AAddss  aatt  tthhee  bbaacckk  ffoorr  aallll                                                                                                  
oouurr  bbuussiinneessss  ssuuppppoorrtteerrss..                                                                                                                  

Perpetual Adoration  
The following hours need to be filled:                                                              

Sundays: 2:00am - 3:00am  
Sundays: Midnight - Mondays 1:00am      

Fridays: 10:00pm - 11:00pm     
Saturdays: 10:00pm - 11:00pm                             

Also in need of substitutes, especially between 
Midnight and 5:00am                                                                                                      

 Our stewardship way of life here at BT encourages 
each family to commit one hour a week to the                          
adoration chapel; please prayerfully consider this                 
ministry’s needs and if you are unable to serve, please 
pray that God will send individuals to sustain this core 
ministry, here at Blessed Trinity. 

The Lord looks forward to your visit! 

Please see the list of hours, which is in the Vestibule, 
on the counter near the staircase, that need one more 

adorer.  

For your special hour of praise before the Blessed                        
Sacrament call or email: Carol Blackstock 352-622-7348 
or 352-425-8638, carolblackstock@gmail.com. 

“People ask me: ‘What will convert America and save 
the world?’ My  answer is prayer. 
What we need is for every parish to 
come before Jesus in the Blessed   
Sacrament in holy hours of prayer.”  - 
St. Mother Teresa 

 

Mobile Device Giving 
Scan the QR code to donate                                                   
online.  

Thank you for your donation! 

                                                                                            

Celebrate with the parish the  

60th Anniversary  

of the  

Ordination of the Priesthood  

of  

Father Patrick J. Sheedy  

on  

Friday, June 13, 2025  

at  

Five-Thirty in the evening  

Blessed Trinity Catholic Church 

Dinner to follow in the Parish Hall 

 

We will have free tickets available after the Masses next 
weekend, May 17/18 or you can pick one up in the church 

office.  
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RREEAADDIINNGGSS  FFOORR  NNEEXXTT  WWEEEEKK  

AAccttss  1144::2211--2277  

RRvv  2211::11--55aa

JJnn  1133::3311--3333aa,,  3344--3355  

MMaayy    1100  //  1111::    In memory of Doreen Duris                  
           from  Colleen Duris 

MMaayy    1177  //  1188::   

 

Please call the Church Office at 629.8092 x3201 
if you would like more                      
information on  placing flowers 
on the altar.   

                                                                                            

 

 

 

Sunday, May 11th—No Life Night but join us 
for Life Teen Mass with your families! 

Sunday, May 18th— If you are a Life Teen     
senior, please join us for this special night where we 
celebrate YOU and all the great memories we’ve 
had together over the years with dinner. We hope 
this is a time of fun and prayer that launches the 
senior class into their last summer with us at Life 
Teen as students.  

SSTTEEWWAARRDDSSHHIIPP  OOFF  TTRREEAASSUURREE    ~~  WWEEEEKKLLYY  OOFFFFEERRIINNGGSS  

WWeeeekkllyy  OOffffeerriinngg                                                MMaayy  44,,  22002255                                                                                                                          
Weekend Total:            429      $  23,999.57       Year to date collection:  $ 3,526,941.37         
Electronic Offering Total:      439              $  40,937.27 

Loose Cash / Votives Total:                    $  2,170.50                    Year to date budget:       $ 3,618,063.00 

School Mass Offering:                          $   313.00                    Year to date deficit:       ($91,121.63)                                     
Non Sunday:             57                 $   15,074.00                                                                                                     
Grand Total for Week:        $   82,494.34                                                                                    
Amount needed for Operating Expenses:$  84,141.00                                                                                       
Difference                       ($1,646.66)           

“TThhaannkk  yyoouu  ffoorr  yyoouurr  ddoonnaattiioonnss..””                                                                                                                                                                                              

Pope Quote 
     

    Pope Francis’ words during the Catholic                      
Charismatic Renewal’s Jubilee, Pentecost 2017: 
“Catholic Charismatic Renewal, you are a current of 
graces in which multiple expressions have been 
born… inspired by the Spirit, with various charisms, 
and all in the service of the Church… This current of 
grace is for all the Church, not just for some… Share 
with all in the Church baptism in the Spirit.” 

     
What is this “baptism in the Spirit”?  It’s a release of 
our sacramental graces which brings us into a 
spousal relationship with the Holy Spirit –it’s                      
Pentecost made Personal!
     
Let us be encouraged by our holy father to be                          
immersed in the graces of the Holy Spirit that we 
may find the wholeness and power to be joyful                       
witnesses of his Love.
    
    Come visit BT’s charismatic prayer group on 
Thursdays in the Adult Day Care, 7 8:30pm.  Call 
Richard for details, 352 342 2982 or email  
i2bxtn@gmail.com.  
             

Fountains of Living Water Prayer Group 

Knights of Columbus Breakfast 
The Knights of Columbus  invites you to attend the 
breakfast after the 7:10am and 8:45am Masses on 
the second Sunday of each month, the next one will 
be this Sunday, May 11th.  

The meal consists of scrambled eggs, bacon,                     
sausage, pancakes, french toast, biscuits and gravy, 
three different juices and coffee. 

All you can eat for only $6.00 
for adults and $3.00 for                  
children under 10. 

Please come have breakfast 
with us! 

 
Looking for the PERFECT office space to lease in 
the heart of downtown Ocala? Look no                   
further  -  330 North Magnolia Ocala, Fl 34475 
(next door to The Hope Chest) 
• Secure Entry 
• 5700 (plus) square feet 
• 17 offices 
• 2 large conference rooms 
• 2 Breakrooms 
• 4 Restrooms 
• 2 foyers 
• Ample Parking                                     
     Contact April McDonald @ 352-661-0478 or 

by emailing april@projecthopeocala.org 
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 WWee  pprroovviiddee  ssaaffee,,  aaffffoorrddaabbllee  

aadduulltt  ddaayy  sseerrvviicceess  ffoorr  aatt  rriisskk  
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MMoonnddaayy--FFrriiddaayy                                    

CCaallll  DDaavviidd  oorr  LLoorrrrii                            

((335522))  667711--22882233  

READY-MIX CONCRETE
Now Serving Ocala
& Marion County

352-640-2903

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092(352) 957-1847

 
Blood Drive                                                 

Sunday, May 18                                                                 
8:00am-3:00pm                                  

Blessed Trinity Parking Lot 
 
 

Vacation Bible School                                 
Mon-Fri, June 9-13                              

8:30am-Noon                                                       
King of Kings Building 

 
 

Fr. Pat’s 60th Anniversary                           
Friday, June 13                            

5:30pm Mass, dinner following             
Blessed Trinity Church/ Parish Hall 

 
 
 



The Village 
Sleep Lab

ACCREDITED BY THE AMERICAN ACADEMY OF SLEEP MEDICINE

Juan Albino, MD
Board Certified in Sleep & Pulmonary Medicine

Se habla Español.

352-751-4955
Fax: 888-716-2004

www.villagesleeplab.com

Next to the Village Regional Hospital

ADVERTISE 

HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

ADVERTISE 
HERE!

CALL 
352-629-8092

BLESSED TRINITY 
PARISHONERS

Matthew Vallez
Farrier Services

Hot/Cold Shoeing - Trims
904-945-6369

  
Community Outreach—                                                

David Cardona/Emily Vey 
If you are interested in any of the following 
ministries, please contact the ministry head 
listed below. 
 
Brother’s Keeper Soup Kitchen                                                      
Sister Concepta     352.789.8139                                       
cnajjemba@yahoo.com 
 
Brother’s Keeper Thrift Store                                                                       
Jason Halstead     352.622.3846                                         
jason@bkocala.org 
 
Council of Catholic Women (CCW)                                                                             
Heather Smith     352.207.3085                                                  
mamatigerlily4@gmail.com 
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